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New York Metro Super Lawyers 2017 
Recognizes Porzio Attorneys

September 20, 2017

By: Gary Fellner

Porzio, Bromberg & Newman P.C. is pleased to announce that two firm attorneys have been recognized by New York Metro 
Super Lawyers 2017: 

Gary M. Fellner, Principal – Business Litigation

Allan I. Young, Of Counsel – General Litigation

The Super Lawyers research team makes selections for this esteemed list by annually undertaking a rigorous multi-phase 
selection process, including a statewide lawyer survey, an independent candidate evaluation by an attorney-led research 
staff, a candidate peer review by practice area and a disciplinary and good-standing check. For additional information about 
Super Lawyers and its selection process, please click  here.

No aspect of this advertisement has been approved by the Supreme Court of New Jersey.
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